Hedding Teen Camp Director Application

Thank you for your interest in the position of Teen Camp Director. Please answer the
following questions as completely as possible and email your application to
jenlawrence11@hotmail.com or mail to Jen Lawrence at PO Box 161, Epping NH
03042.

Name:

Address:
DOB:
Phone:

Email:
Valid drivers license #:

Please describe any previous experience working with children/teens.

Why do you want to be the Teen Camp Director, and what strengths will you bring to the
program?

Are you able to work the entire 6 weeks, including any required meetings/off-ground
field trips which will sometimes go longer than the normal 6:30-9 pm?



After we review your application, you may be chosen to be interviewed by members of

the Hedding Day Camp Committee. If you are offered the job, you will need to submit a
calendar of planned events for the whole summer before June 15th. You will also need

to submit a CORI. We thank you for your interest in this fun position and look forward to
meeting you!

Sincerely,
The Hedding Day Camp Committee



